F.No.1-554/2006-TW/ |
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX |

Port Blair dated the 9t April, 2007
=" "F/Lv
L
To

The Assistant Secretary (PGC),
A&N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: Demand submitted by the General Secretary,
Ranchi Association, A&N Islands Port Blair to the
Hon’ble Prime Minister of India - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your |letter
No.2072/2006/PGC (GA) dated 21/03/2007 regarding the
subject mentioned above. This matter was dealt earlier by the
Department and reply was sent to the Assistant Secretary
(Perl) with the endorsement to the Assistant Secretary (GA) in
reference to his letter No.2072/2006/PGC (GA) dated
12.5.2006 vide our letter of even number dated 19.6.2006 at
Item No.2. However, a copy of the reply sent earlier is enclosed
herewith.

The point No.2 discussed in our earlier letter quoted
above deals with the matter i.e. demands submitted by the
General Secretary, Ranchi Association, A&N Islands. This is
for your information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,
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%ssistant Comunissi (TW)
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Encl:- A/A
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